Miller, Janet

From: Miller, Janet

Sent: Monday, February 05, 2018 9:17 AM

To: Interested Parties

Subject: Lee County Community Planning Visioning Workshop for San Carlos Island

Reminder: Lee County community planning visioning workshop for San Carlos Island scheduled

Lee County is helding a visioning workshop for residents and businesses of San Carlos Island. The public workshop will
begin at 10 a.m. Saturday, Feb. 10, at the AMI Kids Southwest Florida, 1190 Main St., Fort Myers Beach, FL 33931,

The visioning workshop is to define and update the community planning goals for San Carlos Island within the Lee Plan
as the county looks to the year 2040.

At the workshop, Lee County Community Development staff will begin by providing an overview of basic background
information relevant to the Lee Plan, the community plans and the visioning event. After the short informational segment,
guided group discussions will help to identify future opportunities and constraints on San Carlos Island. The workshop is
scheduled to last until noon. Interested individuals are encouraged to arrive at 10 a.m. and stay until the workshop is
finished.

For more information, visit the website at http://www.leegov.com/dcd/planning/cp/sancarlosisland or contact
sancarlosisland@leegov.com.
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